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Rules & Procedures for Safe and Successful Virtual Programming:  

BGCSFV Members & Guests 
 
 
Members must follow all Club rules as outlined in the BGCSFV member handbook, as well as 
any additional technology usage rules, Esports member handbook, and virtual programming 
rules. Staff and volunteers are expected to enforce these rules at all times; if applicable 
disciplinary procedures will be enforced.  
 
Members and guests may not use any language that is considered to be profane, offensive, 
discriminatory, or disrespectful. This includes language that is spoken or typed/written. 
 
Members and guests may not engage in behavior that is considered to be aggressive or 
bullying. 
 
Be respectful of others during live programs, and follow directions given by staff.  
 
Be prepared before the session starts. If the directions or introductions state that you need 
supplies, make sure you have everything before the activity starts. 
 
Let staff know if you don’t understand directions or if you are having technical trouble so they 
can try to help you. 
 
Members and guests must have parent/guardian permission before they participate in Virtual 
Club programs and activities. Only current BGCSFV members that have a signed parental 
consent form may participate in live-stream sessions (e.g., Zoom). 
 
Members and guests can be disciplined for violating BGCSFV member handbook, technology 
usage, and virtual programming rules. Discipline is up to the discretion of each Area Director 
and/or the Program Monitor, and can include a verbal or written warning, removal from the 
activity/session, suspension from Club activities (virtual and/or traditional in-person), or 
expulsion from BGCSFV. 
 

 
 


